
 

   
 

TO: All Bidders 
 

 FROM: Ms. Sally Alvarez de Schreiner 
Chief, Procurement Services Section  
 

DATE: 30 October 2024  REF.: RFP No. 2024-0183/RICKARD   
EMAIL: n/a  EMAIL: procurement@ctbto.org    
SUBJECT: Extension of the Deadline for the Submission of Proposals. 

RFP No. 2024-0183/RICKARD: Provision of services pertaining to the maintenance for CTBTO 
storage systems for the period 2025-2029 

 
Dear Bidders, 
 
Reference is made to the Request for Proposal No. RFP No. 2024-0183/RICKARD, “Provision of 
services pertaining to the maintenance for CTBTO storage systems for the period 2025-2029”. 
 
The deadline for the submission of proposals is hereby extended from 11 November 2024 to Friday 
29 November 2024 17:00 hours, Vienna (Austria) local time. 
 
We are looking forward to receiving your proposal prior to the extended submission deadline as stated 
above. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Sally Alvarez de Schreiner 
Chief, Procurement Services Section  

mailto:procurement@ctbto.org

